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Prosecutors in the criminal "justice" system are only human.
A chief trait of human beings is an unwillingness to admit  
error. There are already thousands of folks in prison who   
are innocent but there is no rush by their prosecution to   
use the new DNA techniques to do Justice.  Doing Justice    
reflects badly on prosecutors and hinders their career plans
because it is their JOB to put folks away, not free them.   
                                                            
Most prosecutors have not the integrity or courage to stick 
their red necks out and say "its time for blanket testing"to
shake loose the innocent from the claws of a "justice"      
system that is totally owned and operated by politically    
ambitious prosecutors who use the high visibility (and free 
publicity) of their office as a springboard to real power.  
                                                            
Do you suppose, Ron, that a case will surface in which a    
prosecutor knew a defendent was innocent yet executed the   
death penalty?  Would he be guilty of First Degree Murder?  
And would he be prosecuted for this crime?  Unfortunately,  
on the National level, many members of the law enforcement  
conspiracy have gotten away with murder, and not just at    
Ruby Ridge and Waco.  When any of us allow victims of legal-
ized lynching to go un-avenged we are just encouraging the  
fascists to keep on promoting conflict between People who   
are natural allies.  Divide and conquer is the tactic of the
ruling class.  They keep on emphasizing superficial         
differences between groups in their desperate attempt to    
cling to illegitimate power.                                
                                                            
I understand the D.A. in your neck of the woods is pretty   
enlightened on these matters.  Is he very popular there?    
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